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                                                                                                            JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2022


The Global Connection

A publication of the Global Education Program at Skyline School

IMPORTANT DATES 

1/17: Dr. Martin Luther King, 
Jr. Holiday- NO SCHOOL 

1/27: Global Ed. Parent 
Informational Meeting, 6:30 

pm (via Zoom) 

1/28: 100th Day of School 
Celebration 

2/4: Global Ed. Fashion 
Show and Clothing 

Presentation  

2/14: Valentine’s Day 

2/21-2/25: February Break- 

GLOBAL EDUCATION PARENT NIGHT

The Global Ed. teachers will host a parent information 
night for prospective parents on Thursday January 27, 2022 
at 6:30 PM.  This annual meeting is designed to provide 
information about the Global Education program and will 
address the following topics:

• What is the Global Education program?
• How is it different from other programs in the district?
• How is it the same?
• How do you register your child for the 2022-2023 school 
year?

This is a mandatory meeting for parents who wish to 
pre-register their child in the Global Education program for 
the 2021-2022 school year. In order to attend the meeting, 
parents will need to register ahead of time to receive the 
Zoom link at:

https://sbsd.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tJUtcuiqqjsrGNPa9GFhYS5GLKiLcEl2YQXP 

*This is a parent meeting 

Please note that parents must attend this meeting in 
order to pre-register for Global Education for the 
2022-2023 school year!



 

ONE-DOLLAR ESTIMATION JAR

The 100th Day of School celebration is 
generally a primary G.E. activity, though our 
older buddies in Ms. Campbell and Ms. Emily’s 
classes will participate in the festivities too!.  
Please consider sending in one, two, three, 
four, or even five one-dollar bills to help us 
create a jumbo estimation jar for the kids to 
guess the amount of bills as part of this 
landmark date in our school year.  We will be 
collecting the money at the end of our 
celebration and donating it to the American 
Cancer Society in honor of Linda LaGrange, 
one of the founders of the Global Ed. 
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THE GLOBAL ED. FASHION SHOW AND 
CLOTHING PRESENTATION 

February 4, 2022
The children in Global Ed. have begun 

to examine the role clothing plays in our 
community, from the clothing required in the 
different jobs in our community to the 
resources used in creating the clothing. As 
part of this focus, every child in Global Ed. will 
participate in a “fashion show” or clothing 
presentation. The children in the K-4 part of 
our program will work with students in their 
classrooms to learn about the clothing from 
either a specific time period or the clothing 
worn for specific occupations. The children 
will prepare short pantomimes of scenarios 
highlighting their time period or occupation. 
The students in Ms. Campbell’s and Mrs. 
Emily’s classes will create presentations 
focusing on the process of making clothing 
and clothing from different cultures.These 
scenarios and informative pieces will be 
filmed and available for viewing for a limited 
time through a password protected link. More 
details to follow about your child’s costume 
and your access to viewing!

THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS 
CONTRIBUTORS! 

	 These are turbulent times, and 
we deeply appreciate all of the support 
we receive from the Global Ed families. 
Parent donations allow us to keep the 
program vital and thriving. We would 
like to recognize some Global Ed 
families for their donation of $1,000 or 
more to our annual fund drive:


• The Minocha Family 
• The Persall Family 
• The Limmer Family 
• The Bechis Family 
• The McMillan Family 
• The Mariano Family 
• The Goldberger Family 
• The Petre Family 
• The Lundby Family 
• The Dellamano Family 
• The Lanutti Family 
• The Wakeham Family 
• The Vega family 
• The Andrews Family 

We appreciate your generosity!
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PRIMARY GLOBAL ED NEWS

TOPIC SHARING SCHEDULE 

• Jan. 18-21: 100’s 
Collection


• Jan. 24-28: Wedding 
celebration artifact


• Jan. 31-Feb. 4: Open 
sharing


• Feb. 7-11: Design a T-shirt


• Feb. 14-18: Open sharing


• Feb. 28- March 4: Open 
sharing

ONE HUNDRED COLLECTIONS  
(January 18-21)

Help your child find something 
interesting to count and bring in for sharing 
(baseball cards, buttons, pennies…there 
are so many possibilities!).  Students in 
Mrs. Anderson and Ms. Mac Mitchell’s 
classes are asked to bring in 1,000 items 
for sharing. All of the 100’s and 1,000’s 
collections will be on display in the ‘100’s 
Museum’ on the morning we celebrate the 
100th Day of School on Friday January 28th.  
It is fun to see if the children can create the 
lightest/heaviest collection, the most 
colorful, the funniest, etc. Collection size 
will be limited to what students can carry all 
by themselves.   The collections will be 
returned to the children to take home on 
January 28h after our 100th Day 

DESIGN A T-SHIRT 
(February 7-11)

This sharing provides an opportunity for the 
fashion designer in your child to be 
expressed. Each child will create a design on 
a paper T-shirt form provided by the child’s 
teacher. The design should cover both the 
front and the back of the T-shirt. Any art 
materials may be used in the design from 
paint and crayons to sequins and feathers. 
Your child should be ready to talk about the 
thought process that went into the design.

WEDDING ARTIFACTS 

(Jan. 24-28) 

We will also be examining the different 
types of weddings that are celebrated around the 
world. Please have your child bring in any 
artifacts from weddings in your family to share 
with the class. The artifacts may be photos, 
invitations, favors, bouquets, clothing etc. Your 
child needs to prepare a description of the artifact 
and what it represents in the wedding ritual. 


